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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 18/00904/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 3:20 PM on 14 Jun 2018 from Mrs Andres Jenkinson.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Glebe Farm Boddington Road Claydon Banbury OX17 1TD 

	Proposal:
	Formation of inland waterways marina with ancillary facilities building, car parking, access and associated landscaping including the construction of a new lake 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Duxbury 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Andres Jenkinson

	Email:
	

	Address:
	13 Manor Park, Claydon, Banbury OX17 1HH



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	The infrastructure of the village cannot support this application. The roads are full of potholes as it is. The increased traffic through the narrow lanes will be intolerable with the noise and air pollution. There are enough waterway establishments in the area without adding to it. In my opinion it will detrimentally affect the village and surrounding area. Comments made by people on the canal is that it is quiet and peaceful. This will not be the case if this planning application goes through.
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